
                    Parent/Guardian Chaperone Application Form 

 Hershey Park Music Trip 2017 

Carl Sandburg Middle School 
 

All chaperones must be a parent/guardian of a student that participates in chorus, band or 

orchestra at Carl Sandburg Middle School. This trip will be taking place on 

 Friday, May 19, 2017.  

 

Tentative Itinerary: 
(all times subject to change) 

5:30AM   Report to Carl Sandburg 

6:00AM   Depart for Hershey Park Area via Charter Buses 

8AM-12PM  Arrival at Central Dauphin East Middle School for Student Performances 

to assist with Concert Band, Orchestra and Concert Choir Performances 

12:30PM-5:30PM   Time in Hershey 

6:30PM   Awards Ceremony 

9:30PM   Arrival at Carl Sandburg 

 

All chaperones must have completed the district required clearances and they must on file with 

the office.  (Please see the Sandburg website for this information).  Chaperones will be assigned 

approximately 6-10 students for the day in which they will be required to take attendance at 

certain checkpoints through the day. Chaperones must ride the bus and escort the students to the 

park, however, chaperones of 6th, 7th & 8th grade students are not required to walk around with 

the students in the park. Students will be required to be in groups of 3 or more in the park.  

Chaperones of 5th grade students will need to be with their group in the park.  All Chaperones 

will be asked to assist with activities throughout the day, including the music adjudication in the 

morning. 

 

Chaperone Cost $92.00  

(Includes: Bus Ride, Park Ticket, Meal Voucher and Trip T-shirt) 

 

Chaperone Name: ___________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian of:________________________________ 

 

Phone Number: ______________________ 

 

Email: ____________________________ 

 

Please have your child return this form to Mr. Weiner. We are looking for 20 adults to chaperone 

the trip.  If we have seats available, we will take additional adults.  Remember any adult going 

on the trip must have completed the district clearances.  Thank you so much for your 

consideration!! 

Please return this form no later than Friday, February 3, 2017.  We cannot consider adding 

additional adults after this date.   


